
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives congratulations from Kurdistan Region’s President

Mr. Nechirvan Barzani offered his congratulations to His Eminence Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem on the

occasion of his re-election as head of Al-Hikma Movement,

By Phone, Barzani expressed his happiness with the success of the second conference of the

General Assembly of Al-Hikma Movement and the elections of the Political Bureau and also

reiterated on sustaining the historical relationship.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem renewed his call for everyone's contribution to bringing Iraq out of its

current political crisis.


